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Press Release 
 

 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
 

Please be assured that Software Alliance is operating as usual and there will be no 
service interruption due to the Coronavirus (COVID-19).   

 

We are monitoring the government advice closely, and if we are advised to move to 
full remote working, our service delivery will be unaffected due to our cloud-based 
infrastructure.   

We test our Business Continuity Plan annually, and this was last tested in December 
2019, so rest assured we are confident that we will continue to support our clients and 
stakeholders as normal, delivering value and service excellence as a standard.  We 
are committed to providing the best possible support for you through the months 
ahead.   

Contact Us 
For more information or if you have any questions relating to the above, please 
contact us. 
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